
Enforcement

At Bellingham Makerspace, our "No Weapons" policy extends to all aspects, including the
manufacturing of firearms or related components. We strictly adhere to regulations outlined in
RCW 9.41.190 of the Washington State Legislature, which prohibits the manufacture of certain
firearms, bump-fire stocks, undetectable firearms, short-barreled shotguns, and short-barreled
rifles, along with any parts intended for such use.

Our staff diligently monitor the premises to ensure compliance with these rules. If any member or
visitor is found engaging in the manufacture of prohibited items, immediate action will be taken.
This may include expulsion from our makerspace and, if necessary, reporting to the appropriate
local authorities or federal agencies in accordance with the law.

We take these measures seriously to maintain a safe and secure environment for all members and
visitors at Bellingham Makerspace.
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